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I	support	the	proposed	increase	in	the	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff	benchmark	to	
11.6-14.6c	per	kWh	and	further	increases	linked	to	an	increase	in	the	wholesale	
price	of	electricity.	Solar	is	exported	when	prices	are	at	their	peak	so	retailers	
are	price	gouging	in	an	obscene	way.		I	am	receiving	12c/kWh	from	a	small	start	
up	community	owned	retailer	so	the	big	companies	must	be	able	to	avoid	this	
easily.	12c/kWw	should	be	the	legislated	minimum	and	the	tariff	indexed	to	the	
wholesale	price.	
	
Kevin	Taylor		
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